
 

 

Exeter Heritage Commission 

10 Front Street 

Exeter, NH   03833 

 

January 19, 2022 

 

Doug Eastman, Building Inspector 

Town of Exeter 

10 Front Street 

Exeter, NH   03833 

 

RE:  Demolition request, 280 Epping Road 

 

 

Dear Doug: 

 

On January 11, 2022 the Demolition Review Committee, (DRC), reviewed the request to 

demolish the existing residence at 280 Epping Road.  Present at the site were Pam 

Gjettum, Bill Campbell, Julie Gilman and John Merkle.  It is the opinion of the DRC that 

the structure is not historically or culturally important to the town of Exeter.  The DRC 

also feels that its removal will not have an adverse effect on the remaining adjacent 

structures or the existing neighborhood.   

 

Please advise the applicant that they are free to proceed with demolition pending securing 

other required town approvals.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John W. Merkle, Vice Chairman 

Exeter Heritage Commission 

 

 


